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Theme: Softening the Hard Times   
Project: Nourish the Nation  

Dear members  

Spring has arrived. I hope you are enjoying the good weather. 

Home and Industries is not far away and hopefully you have completed 
knitting, crocheting and crafting lots of entries for the show.  I’m looking 
forward to seeing lots of you and your amazing entries on the 20th.   

Your Secretaries now have the new national competitions schedule so 
please throw away the ones that have draft across them.  Some of your 
Home and Industry show competition items, need to be referenced to the 
National competition list. 

It was decided at the committee meeting, that all the national entries  
entered in the Home and Industry show are eligible for AGM 
competitions in March including those that come first.  

Reminder to those who want to donate prizes to deposit the money into 
Federation bank a/c, Kiwibank 389023 0045931 00 or cash can be 
donated on the day and let Sheryl Bell know you are donating prizes 

Reminder of the Federation 90th birthday celebration on 10th October. 
All names should be with Linda Taiapa. The birthday luncheon names are 
a must.  Any one interested in donating raffle prizes please let Patsy 
Lyford or Sheryl Bell know.   

In WI friendship  
Diane Harvey  
Federation President   
Accept your past without regret, handle your present with confidence & 
face your future with out fear! 



  


